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Young people come to youth service activities and sessions
voluntarily, and youth workers encourage them to remain for the
entire session. 

 It should be noted by parents that while youth workers will take all
reasonable steps to supervise the young people attending such
activities and sessions, they cannot force young people to remain
in the premises against their wishes. 

Parents and guardians are therefore requested to have a
conversation with their young person regarding the expectation
that they will attend for the duration of the sessions and that they
should seek permission from their parents if they wish to leave the
premises. 

Once they leave the youth club/centre premises, the Youth Service
and its staff cannot accept responsibility for the young person and
will not be supervising the young person.  

The youth club will allow the young person to access a telephone
should they wish to contact you for permission to leave, subject to
the young person notifying a youth worker that they are leaving. 


